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I write today to urge you to OPPOSE HB3063. 

No medical treatment is one-size-fits-all. That is why we have different medications for conditions such 

as hypertension and depression. It is why we have different antibiotics in the event of infection. 

Furthermore, most medications, even the Tylenol you take for a headache, is typically dosed by weight, 

ESPECIALLY when it comes to children. Dosage for most anything is individualized. To prescribe the same 

medications to a group without accounting for individuality, from weight to unknown genetic risk 

factors, and then to MANDATE those medications, is bad practice.  

Another point is freedom. The Pilgrims left England to flee from tyranny. Tyranny in the form of 

mandated medical treatment does not belong here.  

I am not pro or anti VAX. I am however pro-INFORMED CONSENT. Full and true informed consent is not 

present in HB3063. Where there is risk there must also be choice. 

Please OPPOSE HB3063.  

Thank you, 

Tami Pelles 


